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John C, Eugher, ¥.D.

Director, Division of Biology and kedicine
U, S. Atomic Energy Commission

Tashington 25, D.C.

Dear Dr. Bugher:

I hzave delayed in replying to your letter dated Januzry 28,
so that we could present a firm stioulation of what we would bte able

to do for monitoring fall-out,

Te have bzen able to locate three stations and the eguip~-
ment placed at each is as follows:

Station #1 - Located on the roof of Holmes and Narver Building, 7th
and Figueroa Streets (approxircately Civic Center):

Ore air sampler

One pair gummed peper trays.

Station #2 - Located on the roof of the Medical Center, J«C. L Aos
One air sampler '
One Cascade Impactor
One pair gumned paper trays
One background reccrder

Station #3 - Located at Mt., St. Mary's College, Erentwood:
One air sampler
One Cascade Impactor
One Pair gummed paper trays.
One background recorder

Ir addition to the zbove staticns the Project a2lso has a back-
ground recorder functioning daily and any rise in background from
this station will also be reported.

Ve will ccver the period March 1 to the middle of Lay teking tventy-four
hour samples. A weekly report of all data obteired will be forvarced to
your office In the event that a rise in air concentration reaches five
tires backﬁround value your office will be ircediately rcotified ty TV X.

4 svmmary of all data will be rrepared at tre terrinztion of the totel

hcollecting peried.
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John C. Bugher, M,D, -2 - February 10, 195k

Containers to obtain any possible rainfall will also be
placed at the various stations and the laboratory analysis will be
reported.

Dr, Warren has asked Dr. Brundage to act in the capacity of
ljzison with Public Health Officials in a similar marnner to that of
lest Spring.

If there is any way in which you would like to have the
above program augmented or impiemented we shall be very happy to
make the necessary arrangements,

Sincerely yours,

-

Robert J. Buettner
Project lanager

ehr
cc: Dr. Claus
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